GRADE y

PARENT/STUDENT="
INFORMATION

Thursday,

February 15
6:30pm in the Multi-
Purpose Room (MPR)

An information night for
parents of students
heading to grade 8 in
Sept. 2024

An Opportunity To:
e learn about Kwalikum

Secondary School
and the grade 8
program

learn about the class
selection and transition
to high school process
meet the
administration and
counselling team
walk through the
school

incoming grade 8 students and families
to the KSS Learning Community




